The Lake Street traffic is absolutely an issue and every time their consultant speaks on the topic, they
suggest that there will be a minimum impact, that is just not realistic.

If they were a valued property owner contributing to Arlington, why wouldn't they have taken the time
over the years to address the homeless population issue on their land?

I reject the developers current proposals. If Mugar wants to develop affordable housing or senior living,
they can buy something in town and build where the density makes sense and turn their property into a
valued open space, nature area.

Alexandra Lee

99 Harlow St, Arlington, MA 02474



